
Outdoor Service Project - Saturday, May 6, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon
Help serve our neighbors and care for God’s creation with an outdoor service project.

Lighthouse will be participating in the “Community Clean Up Day” sponsored by the Port

Washington Park and Rec. Department. Students should be dropped off at Veteran’s Memorial

Park (410 N. Lake Street, Port). From there, we will have drivers available to help transport

everyone to our specific service sites around town. Please pick up students from Lighthouse

around noontime.

School's Out Party - Sunday, May 21, 7:00-8:00 p.m.
Come and celebrate the (almost) end of another 

crazy school year with all your Lighthouse friends. 

Food, games, and fun guaranteed! 

Please note that Lighthouse is off the month of June.. Click here to view their plans for July and

August. Contact Christin at (262) 483-9582 or christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org with ?'s.
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Lighthouse welcomes all middle school and high school to participate in their activities! 
LIGHTHOUSE EVENTS IN MAY AND SUMMER PLANS

STANDING INVITATION TO YOGA AT CHURCH
Everyone is welcome to participate each Tuesday evening at 6:00 for a yoga

class at church, led by Dawn Stacey, a licensed yoga instructor and PTA. Each

class costs $12, which is payable to Dawn via check, cash, or Venmo. 

We’ve received some feedback from members of the congregation and we would like to clarify

our role on the Pastor Parish Relations (PPR) Team. We want to help facilitate direct

communication between church members and Pastor Scott. We are a support role for both

members and Pastor Scott to help make both parties feel as comfortable as possible when

sometimes difficult issues need to be addressed. Communication can be done through our PPR

email (that Pastor Scott is able to see) or in small group settings with members of the PPR team

and Pastor Scott present. Our goal is for members to have open communication with their pastor.

Please feel free to reach out with any thoughts, feedback, or concerns to

portuccppr@gmail.com.
 

Sincerely,

Your PPR Team

Doug McManus, Joe Mueller, Sarah Riemer, Shandy Roehrig, and Pam Zeman

THE ONGOING WORK OF THE PASTOR PARISH RELATIONS TEAM

https://www.portucc.org/Lighthouse%20Summer%202023%20Event%20Calendar.pdf
mailto:portuccppr@gmail.com

